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CHANCELLOR’S CABINET MEETING 
Agenda 

Monday, November 22, 2021 
3:00 p.m. 

Zoom Video Conference  

 

1. Call to Order Brian King  

2. Finalize Agenda & Minutes of Meetings* 
a. October 25, 2021   

 

Brian King 

3. Increasing Student Access through Equity-Informed Strategic 
Enrollment Management 

Brian King 
College Presidents 

 

4. Adjournment 
 

Brian King 

 

 

 



 

CHANCELLOR’S CABINET MEETING 
Minutes 

Monday, October 25, 2021 
Zoom Video Conference  

3:00 p.m. 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
Chancellor King called the Zoom Conference meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.  
 
2. FINALIZE AGENDA & MINUTES OF MEETINGS 
The October 25, 2021 meeting agenda and the September 27, 2021 minutes were approved.  
 
3. ACCREDITATION/STRATEGIC PLANNING  

Deputy Chancellor Nye provided an update on the status of our accreditation process timelines. 
The ISERs will be presented to the Board of Trustees on November 10. After Board approval, the 
college and district teams will begin meeting in February. The focused site visit by the reviewing 
teams is scheduled for the week of October 10, 2022. Each college provided an update on their 
respective accreditation activities and review of the strategic planning goals as they are being 
vetted through their participatory governance processes, noting that the intent of this updated 
process is to create opportunity for more feedback by evaluating the strategic plan yearly to 
make sure we’re making progress towards our strategic goals, rather than waiting five years until 
the next review of the strategic plan. 

 
4. ALIGNED REDESIGN OF STUDENT SERVICES 
Deputy Chancellor Nye announced that Sonia Ortiz-Mercado will be serving as the District’s 
Interim Associate Vice Chancellor of Educational Services and Student Success. With Sonia’s 
expertise, the redesign of student services has been moved under their direction. Sonia provided 
an update on the redesign, clarifying that no changes have been made yet, and that the process 
will be collaborative and data informed.   
 
Interim Associate Vice President of Student Resources, Financial Aid Yolanda Garcia and Interim 
Associate Vice President of Student Resources, Admissions and Records Parrish Geary provided 
a detailed overview of the goals and guiding principles of the redesign, as well as examples of 
ways they believe more alignment across the colleges will benefit our students and staff while 
improving processes and efficiencies. The timeline for the project was also presented. The 
consultants are in the process of beginning the early stages of their work, with interviewing 
commencing the week of November 8. Each college provided their feedback and input on the 
opportunities to engage in the process since last spring. It was acknowledged that a physical 
presence of admissions and financial aid staff will still be needed on the college campuses. All 
constituent representatives had an opportunity to provide feedback.  

 
5. ADJOURNMENT 
Chancellor King adjourned the meeting at 4:00 p.m. 
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